
 
St. Vincent de Paul Catholic School 
14330 Eagle Run Drive 
Omaha, NE 68164 
Office: 402.492.2111 
Fax: 402.496.9933 
www.svdpomaha.org 

 
 

                   February 2022 
Dear Parents: 
 
St. Vincent de Paul School will be using FACTS Management Company to improve our tuition 
program in the 2022-2023 school year. This will provide the staff and our families with streamlined 
technology solutions for tuition processing and also provide more payment options. 
 
All families will receive an email invitation on February 10, 2022 to create an online payment plan 
and will be required to select one of the following payment plan options:   
 
Ø ANNUAL PAYMENT: 

The entire amount of tuition is paid on or before July 1, 2022. You can schedule an automatic 
payment. There is no fee from FACTS to set up this payment plan. 

 
Ø MONTHLY PAYMENT: 

Tuition is paid over a 12 month period. The 12 month payment plan begins July 1, 2022 and 
ends June 15, 2023. You will have the choice between two payment dates: the 1st or the 15th 
of the month. There is a $45.00 fee per family from FACTS for this payment plan. 

 
The FACTS plan offers two different ways to pay for tuition: 

 
Electronic debit: Authorized by parents, from their bank checking or savings accounts. 
 
Credit cards: A 2.95% service fee will apply for all credit card transactions (Visa, American 
Express, Discover or MasterCard).  

 
The deadline to register with FACTS is March 1, 2022. If you have any questions setting up your 
account please contact Angela Garrett by email garretta@svdpomaha.org or 402-452-2231.   
 
FACTS serves many Catholic schools in Omaha and we are excited to be working with them. This 
will provide you with convenient online payment options with an online interface that is intuitive 
and transparent as well as 24/7 customer service. 
 
We are committed to providing an outstanding education for your children. Partnering with 
FACTS is one more step in assuring that we continue that mission. This policy enables families to 
choose a reasonable payment plan while enabling us to run a financially and educationally sound 
institution for your children and the children of generations to come. We trust that you understand 
our decision and will continue to support us as we continue with our mission. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Finance Committee 


